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Charleston County Treasurer’s and Auditor’s Offices to hold extended office hours next week 
 
With the real estate property tax payment deadline approaching on Wednesday, January 15, 2025, both the Charleston 
County Treasurer’s and Auditor’s Offices will be open for extended hours Monday, January 13 and Tuesday, January 14. 
 
Locations open until 6 p.m. 

• Downtown 

o 101 Meeting Street, Charleston, SC 29401 

• North Charleston 

o 4045 Bridge View Drive, North Charleston, SC 29405 

• Mount Pleasant 

o 1189 Sweetgrass Basket Parkway, Mount Pleasant, SC 29464 

Location open until 5:30 p.m. 

• St. Paul’s 

o 5962 Highway 165, Ravenel, SC 29470 

As always, payments can be made online at www.charlestoncounty.org or by phone at 866-594-4213. If a check payment 
for real estate property taxes is mailed, it must be postmarked no later than January 15, 2025. 
 
If you have any additional questions concerning your tax bill, please call the Auditor’s Office at 843-958-4200. If you have 
questions concerning your payment or receipt, please call the Treasurer’s Office at 843-958-4360. 
 

----------- 
 

In keeping with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), those needing assistance should contact Charleston County at 
(843) 202-6917 during regular business hours. 

 
 

For information on Charleston County Government news and services, please visit www.charlestoncounty.org. 
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